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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are so proud of the quality of before and after school care that our children 

receive. We are so fortunate to be able to offer such a high standard in consistency 

of staff and surroundings for the children. The children have the very best quality 

provision in terms of activities, food options and play equipment and all of this at 

extremely competitive rates, which we know are far lower than any local comparable 

childcare service. 

 

We have maintained our low costs for many years and would like to continue to do so. 

However, in order to do this: 

 

1. We must ask that children are booked into Little Rascal’s in advance. This may 

be a phone call to the school office or via text directly to Little Rascals 

(07570 828211), just as long as we have checked that we can accommodate 

your child that day; numbers are limited to meet the legal requirement for 

staff:child ratios.  

2. We cannot hold places without charge, if your child is booked into after school 

club we will charge you for the place unless you let us know in advance that you 

no longer require it. 

3. Children must be collected on time. After school club closes at 5.45pm at the 

very latest. If children are not collected by this time, then there will be a late 

fee of £10 per 15mins to cover the costs of staff overtime.  

 

Little Rascals works hand-in-hand with the school to do the very best for our 

children; their happiness and well-being is our shared priority. We will always do our 

best to accommodate our families and our children in providing childcare that feels 

homely and safe. We just ask that we are kept informed of your childcare needs so 

that we can then safeguard our children at all times.  

 

Kindest Regards 

 

 

Debra Cribb (BASC Manager)                    Annie Douglas (Headteacher) 

 


